
Bamfield Water System

IMPORTANT NOTICE
TO ALL WATER CUSTOMERS

Temporary water shortage and Boil Water Advisory issued for WEST
BAMFIELD is no longer necessary and has been lifted

EFFECTIVE: October 2, 2020
Bacteria sampling of the water system indicates that it is no longer

necessary to boil water prior to consumption.

Thank you for your patience and co-operation

Enquires?
Jenny Brunn, Manager of Operations

Alberni Clayoquot Regional District 250-720-2700
Bamfield Water System Operator

Les Butler 250-735-2148

PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD TO YOUR NEIGHBOUR


